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August have definitely caught us in a web of hectic and long list of training! Nevertheless, 

we enjoyed the sessions and meetings we had with UM community. Check out some of the 

activities we had last month. 

 

Workshop | Habits of Happy Lecturer 

On 2 & 3 August 2017, ADeC organised a workshop under the Leadership and Wellbeing 

unit, on "Habits of Happy Lecturers". Trainers including En. Marzuki, Dr. Rozita Shaary (both 

are certified Neuro-Semantics and NLP Trainer), and LeadWell's Head of Unit, Dr. Amira 

Firdaus (who also holds a Beginners Level Certification in Meta-Coaching). It was full of 

engaging sessions and hands-on activities on emphasizing happiness in career. 
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Basic Course in Supervision 

This two-day seminar that disseminates information about supervisory and postgraduate 

research candidacy processes and procedures, as well as imparts skills and strategies for 

supervising student research. 
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Basic Course in Teaching and Learning 

This five-day intensive course designed to equip UM academicians with basic skills vital to teaching in higher 

education generally, and in UM specifically. Some of the newly introduced modules are Pedagogies and 

Strategies, iCGPA and Feedback on Learning and Teaching. Participants were exposed to basic aspects of 

teaching, including basic philosophy and pedagogy, scholarship of teaching and learning, as well UM-specific 

aspects of teaching in higher education. 

 

Workshop | Understanding Your 21st Century Learners 

On 17th August, Prof. Dato' Dr. Mohamed Amin Embi (Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia) assist a group of 

lecturers in understanding more about Gen-Z and its learning. Participants were introduced to online tools 

that can be used in class as well as tips and knowledge shared by trainer.
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Lecture Session | Questionnaire and Instrument Validity 

For the very first time, ADeC organised a 3-hour lecture on Questionnaire and Instrument 

Validity attended by students and lecturers of UM, led by Dr. Mahmoud and Associate Prof. 

Dr. Yee Hway Ann (Faculty of Medicine). We are planning to expand our statistical research 

series so do lookout for our upcoming projects! 

 

 

Workshop | SMART-PLS for Structural Equation Modelling 

On 28 and 29 August 2017, we organised a workshop on Structural Equation Modelling 

using SMART-PLS, attended by lecturers and student from UM and other institutions 

around. 

 


